

TOWNSHIP OF EDGMONT

1000 Gradyville Road PO Box 267 Gradyville, Pennsylvania 19039 610-459-1662 phone 610-459-3760 fax

January 7, 2016

Ailene Batoon Tetra Tech, Inc. 285 Ellicott Street Buffalo, NY 14203

Re:

Sunoco Pipeline L.P. – Pennsylvania Pipeline Project

Stormwater Management Statement, Local Road

Opening Permits

Dear Ms. Batoon:

In response to Tetra Tech's November 18, 2015 correspondence and request, Edgmont Township officials have reviewed and studied the materials provided. With respect to your request relative to the Project's consistency with local Stormwater Management Ordinances, this letter will confirm that Edgmont Township has adopted and enforces stormwater management regulations, including wetlands. The Township is aware of wetlands in the immediate area of the proposed project. Compliance cannot be determined until the extent of disturbance is known.

The Township requires an application for grading in order to understand impacts of and compliance with Stormwater Management. Please contact the building department for a permit application. Edgmont also requires tree replacement and road opening permits which it will pertain to the proposed Sunoco Project.

The Edgmont Township Ordinances, applications and forms are available free, on line, at www.edgmont.org.

Grading Permits, reviews and inspections will be applicable and required. Edgmont Township requests that prior to any construction, the appropriate qualified individuals contact the Township for more information. Thank you.

Very truly yours,

Samantha Reiner

Edgmont Township Manager

Zoning Officer

Secretary/Treasurer

cc: Township Officials



TOWNSHIP OF EDGMONT

1000 Gradyville Road PO Box 267 Gradyville, Pennsylvania 19039 610-459-1662 phone 610-459-3760 fax

January 7, 2016

Ailene Batoon Tetra Tech, Inc. 285 Ellicott Street Buffalo, NY 14203

Re: Sunoco Pipeline L.P. – Pennsylvania Pipeline Project

Floodplain Consistency Confirmation

Dear Ms. Batoon:

In response to Tetra Tech's November 18, 2015 correspondence and request, Edgmont Township officials have reviewed and studied the materials provided. With respect to the Project's consistency with local Floodplain Management Ordinances, this letter will confirm that as proposed, the project appears to be consistent with the FEMA Floodplain Management Program adopted and active in Edgmont Township.

Very truly yours,

Samantha Reiner

Edgmont Township Manager

Zoning Officer

Secretary/Treasurer

cc: Township Officials